## DUTCH BARN PRESERVATION SOCIETY

P.O. Box 176 Rensselaer, N.Y. 12144-0176



## The Dutch Barn Preservation Society Reporter

News of Society Activities, November 1994

The following new officers were elected for 1995 at the Annual Meeting:

President: Louis Caputzal (413-229-2704) Vice-president: Thomas Lanni (518-686-9264)

Treasurer: Everett Rau (2-year term) (518-355-0411)

Recording Secretary: Shirley Dunn (518-477-9132)

Trustees:

terms expire 1997: Amelia Andersen

Louis Caputzal Thomas Lanni Robert Andersen Chris Albright

terms expire 1996: Harold Zoch

Ellen McHale Paul Huey David Graulich

terms expire 1995: Lee Lazzari

Shirley Dunn Alicia Jettner Greg Huber Everett Rau

Trustee Emeritus: Clarke Blair

Annual Meeting: About 44 people attended the Annual Meeting of the Society at Old Bethpage Village on Long Island. Transporting members by bus was successful: some attendees are hoping for another bus trip! Those attending enjoyed the good weather. Under the personal leadership of member John Stevens, who has served as Preservation Consultant at the Village, members had a behind the scenes look at the Dutch barn, another barn, a house, and other structures ordinarily closed to the public, and heard the inside story of exhibits. They visited the living history farm, and also watched skilled wool spinners in the Cooper House.



Members at Lasko's barn on the 6/11/94 barn tour. Pres. Lou Caputzal is shown sixth from right. Photo by Clarke Blair.